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19/11/24 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Visit from Santa and optional photo’s. 

We are excited to let you know that the children will be receiving a 

special visit from Santa. 

All children will have the chance to see Santa during the school 

day on 05/12/2024. KS1 children will visit Santa in his grotto 

and he will then visit KS2 children in the classrooms. 

The PTA are providing a present from Santa for every child in 

school. 

We have a professional photographer from ‘The Story of You’ 

coming in and you can purchase a treasured keepsake of the visit 

for a cost of £3.00 for a 5”X7” print. Please indicate if you want 

siblings together on the photograph. 

This is an optional extra and if you would like a copy, please fill 

in the attached form and return along with £3.00 in a sealed 

envelope no later than 29th November 2024. 

 

I would like to purchase a 5x7 print of my child/children with 

Santa. I enclose £3.00 with this slip in a sealed envelope. 

Name of child/children……………………………………………………………… 

Class/class’s…………………………………………………………………………… 

Signature of Parent/carer………………………………………………………….. 
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